Building and Grounds Committee Meeting
10/24/23

Present: Butterfield, Snyder, Superintendent Chad Jones, Lee Gerrietts (Keach), and Bill
Williams (Reliable Environmental Solutions).

Called to order at 4pm.

Lee showed the different glass types: glazed, tinted, and laminated. Estimated total cost:
$690,500. Al Kerwin does testing and Bill Williams does abatement. The plan is to send the
window document out to bid (with documentation) on November 20. There will then be a pre-bid
meeting on November 28 with the bid opening on December 7. As far as the project itself, the
plan is to replace the Jr. High windows first, over spring break. The remaining windows will be
replaced beginning on June 1.

Other items discussed:
-Parking Lots
-Concession stand
-Restrooms

-Bus Barn

Meeting adjourned at 5 pm.
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